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TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES COMMISSION 
Fluidra, S.A. (“Fluidra” or the “Company”) pursuant to the provisions of section 
228 of the Consolidated Text of the Securities Market Act passed by Royal Legislative 
Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, hereby issues the following: 

 
MATERIAL FACT 

 
The independent director Mr. Juan Ignacio Acha-Orbea Echeverría has been 
appointed chairman of the Audit Committee. He will replace Mr. Gabriel López 
Escobar in this post once the term for which he was appointed has expired. Mr. 
López Escobar will continue as a member of the Audit Committee. 
 
Following the change of chairman, the members of the Audit Committee are as 
follows: 
 
Chairman: 
- Mr. Juan Ignacio Acha-Orbea Echeverría 
 
Members: 
- Mr. Gabriel López Escobar 
- Mr. Jorge Valentín Constans Fernández 
- Mr. Bernardo Corbera Serra 
- Mr. José Manuel Vargas Gómez 
 
 

Sabadell, 23 October 2018 


